
A reminder from the Strawberry Fire Protection District to all interested 

homeowners. 

 

The Strawberry Volunteer Fire Dept. has asked Sonora Fire and 

Safety to be at the SPOA meeting to do a brief demonstration on the 

proper use of fire extinguishers.  They will also be available to test and 

fill your home extinguisher.  The cost for inspecting and testing fire 

extinguishers is $15.00.  If your extinguisher needs to be recharged 

there will be an additional fee.  Sonora Fire and Safety will also have 

new extinguishers for purchase.  The cost for a new extinguisher runs 

from $46.50 (5 lbs.) to $102.00 (15 lbs.).  

 

  Also on hand will be information regarding house numbering.  It 

helps emergency responders find you quickly if your address is clearly 

visible. 

 

  Last but not least, we will have the ever popular and highly in 

demand, Strawberry Volunteer T-shirts  and hats for sale.  This year we 

have a new design and color so plan on getting yours before they’re 

gone!  

 

See you at the SPOA picnic and meeting 


